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BRITISH BOARD OF FILM CLASSIFICATION

3 Soho Square
London W1V 6HD
Telephone: A2O7 439 7961
Facsimile: 0207 287 0141
http ://www. bbfc.co. u k

7th December 1999

Dear Sir/Madam,

BRITISH BOARD OF FILM CLASSIFICATION PUBLIC PRESENTATION
London - February 2000

ln October you applied unsuccessfully for tickets for the public presentation on the work of the Board. However, we
are now in the process of trying to schedule a further meeting in order to accommodate those disappointed first
time round" lt looks likely that this presentation will take place sometime during the first two weeks in February
subject to venue confirmation. Therefore, we would be grateful if you would be kind enough to complete the
attached form indicating provisionally whether or not you are still interested in receiving tickets and if so, how
many?

We are sorry not to be more definite with a date, but will contact you again as soon as the date is fixed.

Yours faithfully,

Sue Clark
Head of Press & Publicity

President
Andreas Whittam Smith

Director
Robin Duval
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